## Dear guest

## Notice of Completion of Construction

Thank you for visiting the Ginza Grand Hotel.

We are pleased to inform you that we have successfully completed the construction work to upgrade the facilities on

the 11th floor.

Thank you for your understanding and cooperation during the construction period.

We will continue to make every effort to ensure a comfortable stay for our customers.

Thank you very much for your understanding and cooperation during the construction period.

Ginza Grand Hotel

General Manager